
 

 

 
August 10, 2022 

  
The Honorable Jessica Rosenworcel       The Honorable Brendan Carr 
Chairwoman         Commissioner 
Federal Communications Commission       Federal Communications Commission 
45 L St NE          45 L St NE 
Washington, D.C. 20002        Washington, D.C. 20002 
  
The Honorable Geoffrey Starks        The Honorable Nathan Simington 
Commissioner          Commissioner 
Federal Communications Commission       Federal Communications Commission 
45 L St NE          45 L St NE 
Washington, D.C. 20002        Washington, D.C. 20002 
 
 
RE: Latino Media Network applications 0000194661, 0000194638, 0000194656 to purchase TelevisaUnivision radio 
stations 
 
  
Dear Chairwoman, Rosenworcel and Commissioners Carr, Starks, and Simington: 
 
On the behalf of the Alianza Center, I am writing in support of the Latino Media Network’s applications to acquire 18 
AM and FM radio stations in Florida, Texas, California, Illinois, Nevada, and New York from TelevisaUnivision. 
 
Based in Orlando, Florida, the Alianza Center serves the local Puerto Rican and Hispanic communities by designing and 
elevating thought leadership for our environment, community, and civic affairs. We pride ourselves on our collective 
efforts to advance the Latino community when it comes to sustainability, education, and self-determination. Our flagship 
effort, the Alianza Institute, trains the leaders of tomorrow through thoughtful programming that reflects the challenges a 
future leader might face.  
 
For this reason, we strongly support the Latino Media Network in its acquisition of these radio stations. Our future leaders 
require opportunities to learn and grow from those around them, we believe that this transaction will allow for the leaders 
of tomorrow to thrive, grow, and learn from the leaders of today. Radio is a valuable medium for communication within 
the Latino community, our local community leaders know how important it is to alert the community of any news, cultural 
events, and civic opportunities that exist.  
 



 

 

We ask you, the Chairwoman and Commissioners, to support our mission of developing future leaders and supporting the 
leaders of today. Stephanie Valencia and Jess Morales Rocketto have the Latino community's support for their strong 
leadership in ensuring that Latino radio stations will continue to thrive in the competitive media environment that we live 
in. 
 
We thank you for taking the time to hear our opinions on this matter and we look forward to your support.   
  

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Marcos Vilar 
President, Alianza Center, Inc. 
10524 Moss Park Rd., Suite 204-625 
Orlando, Florida 32832 


